LESJOFORS TECH NICAL .

Ride Height Adjustment

Mercedes E-class W211 / S211

After replacing a front coil spring and shock absorber on the Mercedes E-Class W211/S211
model, the vehicle may be returned to an incorrect ride height.

This is because the height of the shock absorber’s lower spring pan has not been adjusted.

To adjust the spring pan, move the supporting ring (circlip) into the corresponding groove (see
image).

Ensure that the height of the spring pan on the new shock absorber matches the height of the
spring pan on the shock absorber which is being replaced.

For further information please contact your distributor or see our website www.lesjofors-automotive.com



